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Lennberg - DNR, Patrick <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>

Adequacy Review No. 3, CN-1, Phillips Stone Co., M1981-075
Blue Mountain stone <bluemtnstone@gmail.com> Wed, Nov 1, 2023 at 9:34 AM
To: "Lennberg - DNR, Patrick" <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>

Good morning,

I've attached the responses to adequacy review #3.  My surveyor has not given me the coordinates yet.  He told me he should have it by the end of the week.  Also
do I need to mail you a copy of this?  I'll wait to hear from you before I send anything to the county.  Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,

Bobbi
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